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          11th February 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope that you are keeping well.  This is a final update before we break up for half term 
tomorrow.  Any children that have been attending will finish tomorrow and come back to us on 
Monday 22nd February. 
 
The date above is a significant one as this is when the Government will outline their ‘roadmap’ to 
getting back to some sort of normality.  The Government have said that the earliest possible 
date for schools to return is Monday 8th March and we will find out on this date if this is to 
happen.  The bad weather has made the lockdown really tough this time around and we know 
that it has been a struggle to educate the children at home; however we hope that the end is in 
sight.  Until then, please keep logging on each day to complete your tasks, or alternatively come 
to school to pick up a work pack for your child.  If you are without a digital device to complete 
your work, please contact the school and we may be able to help you as we have some devices 
which we can loan out.  If these are taken, we will monitor use so that if they are not being used 
to access work, we will recall them and pass them on to other children, so therefore please 
ensure that they are not taken if they are not needed. 
 
The school will close for the next week and the teachers will have a well-earned break.  Some 
staff have been in school teaching whilst their year group colleagues have been preparing online 
resources and work packs.  This has all been done whilst they, like you, have juggled their own 
family commitments and I would like to thank all staff for this.  You should also have received 
regular phone calls to check in with you and ensure that things are going as well as can be.  The 
staff were asked to complete a short video for their classes which have been posted on Twitter.  
If you have not seen these, go to the website and look on the class pages.  There you will see 
the Twitter feed and the videos can be viewed here.  More of these will follow so keep checking! 
 
Government Free school meal vouchers have been issued to cover the period up to the end of 
this week.  However, Sefton council have told us that they themselves are providing vouchers for 
the coming week, so you will receive a WONDE text message in order to access this.  These will 
be sent out today and if you have any difficulty accessing it, please contact school asap.   
 
As I said, next week is half term and for many of you, it will be no different as you have not been 
attending school for some time. The teachers will not be officially setting work for this week as 
they will be having some family time and recharging their batteries.  Keep Tweeting what you are 
doing and keep safe everyone.  We thank you for your kind messages and support. 
 
Take care 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 
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